Hess, Raymond

Subject: FW: East Medical Bridge Project

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <TransportationCommission@a2gov.org>
Sent: Friday, December 17, 2021 2:08 PM

To: 'Bruce Geffen' <XXXXXXXXXXXX>

Cc: Hess, Raymond <XXXXXXXXXXXX>

Subject: RE: East Medical Bridge Project

Bruce,

Thank you for contacting the City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission. Your comment concerning the East Medical
Bridge project will be provided as a communication item on the January 19 Transportation Commission Agenda.

Transportation staff are also copied here so that they are also aware of your comment.
Respectfully,

Eli Cooper, A.l.C.P.

Transportation Program Manager

City of Ann Arbor | Guy C. Larcom City Hall | 301 E. Huron, 4 th Floor - Ann Arbor - Ml - 48104
734.794.6430 (O) | Internal Extension 43710

ecooper@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail, and any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may
contain information that is confidential and protected from disclosure under the law. Any unauthorized review, use,
disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail,
and delete/destroy all copies of the original message and attachments.

Thank you.

From: Bruce Geffen <XXXXXXXXXXX>

Sent: Friday, December 17, 2021 10:14 AM

To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <TransportationCommission@a2gov.org>
Subject: East Medical Bridge Project

You don't often get email from XXXXXXXXXX. Learn why this is important

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Good morning!

| wanted to email you and encourage you to support the latest development suggestion coming from WBWC

regarding the Border to Border and Campus to Campus Project Proposal. It is really the BEST concept that makes the
most amount of sense and sensibility to have non motorized commuting in a safe environment and efficient

manner. Non motorized improvement in this area is long long overdue. Please make sure it becomes a priority that is in
the forefront of areas in need of development.




If there is anything else, please let me know. How can | help?

Bruce Geffen

2636 Gloucester Way, Ann Arbor, M| 48104
XXX XXX XXXX

XXXXXXXXXXXXXX



